
Presidential Gold Cup Signing 

 

PCSO entered into a memorandum of agreement with the Philippine Racing 

Commission and Manila Jockey Club Inc. on November 21, 2014 for the upcoming 

Presidential Gold Cup on December 21, 2014 to be held at the San Lazaro Leisure 

Park. Seated from L-R: Conrado C. Zabella, PCSO Assistant General Manager for 

Gaming, Product Development and Marketing; Angel L. Castano, Jr., Chairman, 

Phil. Racing Commission; Atty. Jose Ferdinand M. Rojas II, PCSO Acting Chairman 

and General Manager; Atty. Alfonso  G. Reyes III, President & Chief Operating 

Officer (COO), Manila Jockey Club Inc.; Atty. Alfonso R. Reyes Jr., Chairman & 

Chief Executive Officer (CEO), Manila Jockey Club Inc.; and Jesus B. Cantos, 

Executive Director III & Commissioner, Phil. Racing Commission. 

 

 


